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Timothy Walker, Lecturer, botanist, gardener, author. 

 

IN THE NOT-S0-BLEAK MIDWINTER – making your garden 
interesting in the winter 

Thursday 6th.November at 10.30am. on Zoom 

If you have not heard a talk by Timothy Walker before, do not miss this 

opportunity. He is a very good speaker, has a wide knowledge of horticulture and 
a fund of great stories. After becoming director of Oxford Botanic Garden he then 

moved on to become lecturer in Plant Sciences at Somerville College, Oxford. 

 Gardening books speak of putting the garden to bed 
for the winter.  While many plants become dormant during this cold, wet 
and dark time of year, some are providing fruit for the birds and other 
animals and while others are flowering.  Winter may not be the traditional 
season of big borders and drifts of different blooms but has plenty to offer 
the gardener.  This talk looks at the opportunities for bringing winter 
interest to your garden. 

 
Cost for the talk is £2 per device. Please book electronically by clicking on the 
TICKETSOURCE icon immediately below the event on www.u3atvnetwork.org.uk. This 
is by far the best and easiest option. You will receive an acknowledgement immediately 
and the Zoom link about 48 hours before the event. If you experience any difficulty, 
please email the organiser Mike Price mikep@greaterthameu3a.co.uk giving your 
name and the u3a to which you belong. 

 
Closing date for applications is Monday 3rd.November. 

 
If you have not received the Zoom link by midday on Tuesday 4th.November please check your 

spam / junk box before emailing the organiser as above. 
 

PLEASE DO NOT WAIT UNTIL THE DAY OF THE EVENT 

 
To receive notification of forthcoming TVN events as soon as they are published, 

please email events_info@u3atvnetwork.org.uk  

http://www.u3atvnetwork.org.uk/
mailto:events_info@u3atvnetwork.org.uk

